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DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

CHILDREN’S DIVISION 

P.O.BOX 88 

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 

 

August 1, 2025 

TO;  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 

FROM: Melissa Lett, Children’s Treatment Services, Program Specialist, Prevention Unit 

RE:  Thrive Family Support Services (Thrive) Ms. Amanda Acree 

 

The purpose of this email memorandum is to inform staff that effective, August 1, 2025, Thrive 
Family Support Services (Thrive) Ms. Amanda Acree, 6403 E. Skyline Dr. Springfield, Mo. 
65809, no longer has a contract with the Children’s Division as a Children’s Treatment Service 
provider.  Please do not use their services.  Please contact your clients regarding any pre-
arranged appointments as those will have to be cancelled.   

Please feel free to contact Melissa Lett, Children’s Treatment Services Program Specialist, 
Prevention Unit at Melissa.L.Lett@dss.mo.gov if you have any questions.  
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